April 15th , 2025

AR AE EHE

Prohibition of use of tap water (drinking water) (Notice)

This is an urgent notice for all tap water users

We have recently discovered an error in a household’s property within your area where
you use tap water, in which a well water distribution pipe was connected to a water
main.

This action may have caused well water to flow back into the water pipes.

As an immediate response, we removed the water from the water pipe from an adjacent
fire hydrant and cut and separated the well water distribution pipe, but it is urgent that
we conduct a water quality survey and confirm its safety to ensure the safety of tap
water.

Therefore, we ask that you refrain from using it as tap water (drinking water).

We will provide further information on securing safe tap water and the results at a

later date.
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